
Board of Health for Madison and Dane County 
Resolution #2017–15 

 
 
 

Resolution to Accept Funding from The Wisconsin Department of Health Services 
(DHS) Division of Public Health-STD Control for Sexually Transmitted Infection 

Clinical Services at PHMDC.  
 
 

The Sexually Transmitted Disease Control Section Director from the State of Wisconsin 
Public Health Division reached out to the Sexual Health team at PHMDC in November to 
discuss available funds for the purpose of Sexually Transmitted Infection (STI) 
prevention work at local health departments.  We submitted a proposed budget that 
included medical and prevention supplies for STI prevention work.   
 
On December 7, 2017 we received notice from the Wisconsin STD Control Section 
Director that PHMDC will be awarded the full amount requested, which is $15,403. 
Funds will be distributed from the State through the consolidated contract.  
 
This funding will pay for clinic equipment, an autoclave to sterilize equipment, medical 
supplies, STI rapid tests, and harm reduction supplies. All purchases made with this 

funding need to be purchased by the end of this year (2017). 
 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Health for Madison and 
Dane County, on behalf of Public Health—Madison and Dane County, is 
authorized to enter into an agreement the Wisconsin Department of Health 
Services accepting $15,403 to fund sexually transmitted infection testing, 
treatment, and prevention, and the director is authorized to sign the agreement.  
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